## Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



March 4, 2019

Tillamook Moose Lodge #1260 1706 2<sup>nd</sup> Street Tillamook, OR 97141

Dear Tillamook Moose Lodge:

Janmarie Rugnt

We would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$529.25 for additional recess equipment and supplies. Our students are very fortunate to have community members like you who want to support them and their activities outside during recess. The new tetherball, rubber balls, soccer balls, etc. are being used daily by our students. Thank you for supporting our students and school.

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent

Principal